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Michelle M. Endresz

From: Heidi D. Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 3:28 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Jeremy Joslin
Subject: CMO Blast:  Relocation of Upstate COVID-19 Drive-Thru Testing

Importance: High

On behalf of Dr. Jeremy Joslin, Clinical Operations Officer, Upstate University Hospital… 
 
Upstate’s COVID-19 drive-thru testing site will relocate from the NYS Fairgrounds to 800 Water Street beginning on June 
28, 2021.  Hours of operation will remain the same:  Monday – Friday from 8 am – 4 pm and Saturday from 8 am – 1 
pm.  Both nasopharyngeal and saliva COVID tests are available at this site. 
 
Best, 
 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer  
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
Vice President, Ambulatory Services & Population Health 
 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 


